
UPDATE: AUGUST 31, 2021 

 

 

Dear Shiloh Members: 

 

Since the start of this pandemic in March of 2020, our church has responded wisely and 

cautiously to ensure the safety and health of every member. We are always prepared to respond 

to whatever happens during these unprecedented times. Therefore, because of the current 

possible exposure to COVID-19 in our church Sunday, August 29, 2021, at 11:00 AM, and 

because we want to keep everyone safe and healthy, for the next two weeks, we will do the 

following: 

 

1. The church building is closed until September 11, 2021. The staff is still available, you 

can call the main office, and someone will assist you. 

2. Sunday, September 5, 2021, we will have Online Worship only at 11:00 AM. you can 

watch us here: https://www.shilohmbcalaska.org/watch/. 

3. Sunday School will resume In-Person on September 19, 2021 

4. Prayer Wednesday, September 1, 2021, from 6:30-7:30 PM on Zoom. 

a. https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83218193751?pwd=eTNGdWp1U2s0WGRIU3VRbX

hnTG5FUT09 

b. Meeting ID: 832 1819 3751 | Passcode: 173355 

5. Our Ministry Fair that was scheduled for this Wednesday, September 1, 2021, is 

postponed. 

6. Close Closet and Food Bank will be closed until September 18, 2021. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us at the church or call your 

Diaconate. 

 

Shiloh, be encouraged in the Lord. God is in charge, and we must not let our uncertainties keep 

us from being faithful to Him even when His sovereign will disrupt our customs. Trust in the 

Lord with all your heart and lean not to your own understanding but in all your ways 

acknowledge Him, and He will direct your path. (Prov. 3:5-6) 

 

 

I Remain In Christ’s Service, 

 

Undrà Parker, Pastor 

https://www.shilohmbcalaska.org/watch/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83218193751?pwd=eTNGdWp1U2s0WGRIU3VRbXhnTG5FUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83218193751?pwd=eTNGdWp1U2s0WGRIU3VRbXhnTG5FUT09

